
 

 Hebron Valley Elementary School                                  Week of  May 27 – 30yh,  2014 
                     
                                 
     

 
On Thursday of next week, please send your student to 
school with a large paper bag (the “old school” kind from 
the grocery store) so that I may better pack their “stuff” 
to go home. Next Friday you do not need to send your 
student with a backpack unless you so choose. They will 
eat lunch that day and then be released early at 12:30! 

    Notes:   
•     Wednesday, May 28th – Thinkapalooza- higher level thinking 
skills day of activities sponsored by out gifted and talented 
teacher. 
•     Friday, May 39th– Camo Spirit Day- please wear your 
favorite “camo-wear” with pride! PTA Pickles and Popcorn 
• Thursday, June 5th-  End of school Party, 9:15- 10:15 
• Friday, June 6th-  Last  Day of School 12:30 release 
 

Please make sure your student wears tennis shoes on P.E. and Music days 
as they are required.  

Monday No School 

Tuesday  Tech 

Wednesday  Music 

Thursday   Art  

Friday     P.E 

This Week's Lunch Menu 

Monday No School 

Tuesday 

Choice 1 – Pizza Sticks w/ Marinara 
Choice 2 – Cheeseburger 
Choice 3 – Popcorn Chicken Salad  
Choice 4 – Ham and Cheese Sandwich 

Wednesday 

Choice 1 – Pancakes and Scrambled Eggs 
Choice 2 – Chicken Patty Sandwich 
Choice 3 – All American Salad  
Choice 4 – Sun Butter and Jelly Sandwich 

Thursday 

Choice 1 – Steak Fingers with Roll 
Choice 2 – Popcorn Chicken Bites 
Choice 3 – Turkey & Cheese Salad 
Choice 4 – Grilled Cheese Sandwich 

Friday 

Choice 1 – Pepperoni Pizza 
Choice 2 – Cheese Pizza 
Choice 3 – Corn Dog 
Choice 4 - Buffalo Chicken Salad 
                

 

 

               
8 ½ Days and Counting Until Summer 
Vacation 
Even though we are counting down to the end of the 
school year, parents please encourage your students 
to continue to focus here at school.  We are 
"prepping" daily for the first grade and I need them to 
hang with me so we can make the transition to next 
year smoother.      
End of the Year Party… 
The end of the year party will be held on Thursday, 
June 5th, please contact Mrs. Cartwright if you can 
help or she needs you to come to the party to lend a 
hand. Our party time is 9:15-10:15, please come and 
join us.  
Spring Parent Conferences 
As many of you already know we just finished the 
process of the last round of assessments for the year. 
If you would like to status about your child’s grades, 
assessments, behavior, or any facet of your child’s 
progress, please sign up at SignupGenius from the 
link in our “Hot Topics” section of the Classroom 
Website.  Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Parents, could you please assist your student in 
checking around your house for books from the 
classroom library. We are missing quite a few 
books that were lent out this year. The books 
should have my name on them, but if they were 
my new ones they may not. Also, if you could 
check for my supplies, like scissors etc. they 
should have my name as well, thanks!  
* Please remember to sign your student’s life skills sheet 
     located in their blue folder each day.   
* Students need a water bottle every day for recess, please! 


